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Tuesday 26 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

RE: National School Breakfast Programme 

 
We are delighted to let you know that we will be providing a free breakfast service in 
school starting in the next couple of weeks!  
 
The breakfast, that will be provided by the National School Breakfast Programme, will 
run every morning and will include bagels being offered to all children. The Bagels will be 
handed out as the children are walking into school in a morning. They will be located at 
the hall doors and will be served by our staff. The portions are set by the National School 
Breakfast Programme. 
 
The National School Breakfast Programme is funded by the Department for Education 
and run by Family Action to support schools in England to provide children with a healthy 
breakfast at the start of the school day. 
 
Family Action is committed to supporting child development, and believe a healthy school 
breakfast, without barrier or stigma, can set up children to succeed and give them the 
very best chance to learn. 
 
I have attached the allergens page for the bagels. The spread for the bagels will always be 
dairy and soy free.  
 
If you have any questions, please email admin@keyinghamprimary.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Lucy Richardson 

Operations Manager 
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